
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Girgarre Solar Farm – Monthly Project Update 
 
 
March 2024 
 
Construction Update 
 

Construction works onsite at the Girgarre Solar Farm are progressing well. Piling, which forms part of the 
mounting structure has been completed. Construction of foundations for power stations are continuing, as 
well as the electrical cable installation. Additionally, the substation construction is ongoing and the solar PV 
module installation is continuing over the next few months. 
 
Light and heavy vehicles continue to transit Morrissey Road, Watson Road, Winter Road and Mason Road 
as goods and personnel are transported to site. 
 
Heavy rigid trucks with containers of electrical equipment will be transiting in the upcoming weeks via 
Girgarre-Rushworth Road and Midland Highway. 

 

  
 

 

 

For any further queries or feedback about Girgarre Solar Farm please email girgarresolarfarm@enel.com 

or contact Community Engagement and Sustainability Officer Giulia Scataglini on 0419 668 522.  
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